
 
 
 
 
 
December 3, 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Educator: 
 
On behalf of Fidelity Investments, I’d like to thank you for participating in the Fidelity 
Investments Young Inventors’ Program®, administered by the Academy of Applied Science®.  
 
Fidelity’s sponsorship of the program was made possible through the Fidelity Investments 
Innovation & Technology Initiative. For three years, Fidelity has been proud to partner with the 
Academy of Applied Science® to ensure that the Young Inventors Program gives NH school 
children the opportunity to build upon what they are learning in the classroom by expanding their 
creativity, problem-solving skills, and inventive-thinking. 
 
By helping the Academy foster a passion for these skills at a young age, it is our hope that students 
participating in events like the Young Inventors’ Program will pursue studies and careers in math 
and science and eventually become part of New Hampshire’s high-tech workforce. With one-third 
of Fidelity’s Merrimack, NH Regional Center associates employed in technology-related positions, 
Fidelity recognizes the critical role technologists play in maintaining our leadership position in the 
financial services industry. 
 
Our associates are also committed to the success of the Fidelity Investments Young Inventors’ 
Program. Over the last few years, several have participated as volunteers or judges at the annual 
celebration event at Winnesquam Regional High School. We have many more associates who are 
interested in lending a helping hand with the program at the school level.  If your school district 
is located in the Greater Merrimack area, and you’re in need of volunteers to help judge 
entries presented to a class or school assembly, we’d be happy to provide Fidelity volunteers’ 
assistance, if possible. To request volunteers or for more information on the Fidelity Cares 
Employee Volunteer Program, please contact Leslie Gouthro, senior public affairs manager, at 
603.791.5057 or via e-mail at Leslie.Gouthro@fmr.com.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Joe Murray 
Director, Public Affairs 
Fidelity Investments 


